
December 2017 

Tri-Village held their annual National Honor Society inductions on 

Tuesday, November 21, 2017.  Congratulations to the six new 

members of the TV National Honor Society  L-R -  Josh Hollinger, 

Lilly Preston, Lissa Siler, Landen Fraylick, Abby Lipps, Morgan 

Sparks.  Ms. Annette Black is the NHS Advisor.  Other members 

include:   

 
 
Dear Families, 
 

Our District staff understands that our decision to open or close schools in bad weather has a big 
effect on families.  We also understand that our students are better served both academically 
and socially by being in school.  But as always, our top priority is the safety of our students.  
 

Once a decision has been made to close school or delay the opening, the Superintendent will 
activate our One Call Now System, which means all parents will receive an automated phone call 
indicating that school has either been cancelled or will open late.   
 

In addition to the automated call, the information will also be sent to the following media, web-
sites and social media outlets listed below.   
 

www.tri-village.k12.oh.us / @TV_Schools  
WDTN Channel 2 / WKEF Channel 22 / WHIO Channel 7 / FOX Channel 45 
 

The decision to close or delay the opening of school is made by the Superintendent of Schools.  This decision is 
based upon the most up to date information available from the various resources.  The decision to close or delay 
school is usually made by 5:45 A.M.  However, weather conditions do change sometimes and decisions may 
need to be altered after that for the safety our students and staff.   If the announcement is not on the television 
or an automated call is not received the previous evening, the decision has not yet been made.  Under typical 
circumstances the decision is not made until the early morning hours of the day in question.   
 

We appreciate your support and cooperation in this matter.  The safety of our children will always be our prime 
consideration. 
 
Yours in Education, 

Josh Sagester  

http://www.tri-village.k12.oh.us


We encourage you to visit our website on a weekly basis to keep up to date on 
all the happenings at TVLSD.  Please take some time to familiarize yourself with 
our main webpage which includes important information for you and your stu-
dents.  Please click on and complete the Parent Contact Form. We will be transi-
tioning to an e-newsletter in the near future.  If you would like to have it 
emailed to you, please simply fill out the google form on our home webpage.  
(www.trii-village.k12.oh.us). 

Congratulations to 
Jared Buckley for 

earning 2nd Team All 
State as a Punter and 

1st Team All  
Southwest District as 

a Running Back in  
Division VII. 

 

Livestock Judging Contest 
February 10, 2018 

2281 Richmond Palestine Rd. New Madison, OH 45346 

Contact: Justin_Slone@tri-village.k12.oh.us 

937-996-1511 

Hosted By; Tri-Village FFA Alumni 
Find entries and liability waivers at: 

www.tri-village.k12.oh.us 
$10/Individual Junior & Senior Non-Reasons 

$15/Individual Senior Reasons 
 
 

Go to http://www.tri-village.k12.oh.us/ and click 
on Superintendent Quick Links and select The 
Patriot - Livestock Judging Contest to sign up.     

Winter is now upon us and the weather has a great impact on the 
health of our students, particularly the ones who do not have a suit-
able coat for the frigid weather conditions.  If you know of a student 
who could use a new nice warm coat, hat or 
gloves please contact Ms. Black, Guidance Coun-
selor at 937-996-1511 extension 210.  We have 
a generous supply of brand new coats of all 
sizes along with hats and gloves.   

 

 

The elementary and junior high schools at Tri-Village held their annual Spell-

ing Bees on Thursday, November 30th.  Thirty-nine total students participated 

in grades third through eighth.  Parents, teachers, staff, administrators, and 

students watched as the top spellers in each class competed for the title of be-

ing the top speller at Tri-Village Schools!  Each student participated in one 

practice round and then continued until a word was misspelled.  Brenda Miller 

from the New Madison Public Library presented all of the spellers with their 

words.  Thank you, Brenda Miller!   

 Lydia Ayette in fifth grade was announced the champion of the ele-

mentary for the Spelling Bee after twelve rounds!  Mekedes Butsch in fourth 

grade was announced the runner-up.  During the Spelling Bee for the junior high, Jeff Ketring was named the cham-

pion and Alyssa Begoon the runner-up.  All four of these students received a trophy and will go on to compete at the 

County Spelling Bee in Ansonia on January 23, 2018!  They will also be treated to lunch for their effort and hard 

work with the principals and gifted teacher at a restaurant in Greenville. 

 Congratulations to all thirty-nine students that participated in one of the Spelling Bees!  Thank you to the 

teachers who helped prepare the top spellers!  Thank you to the custodians for preparing the auditorium!  Good luck 

to our top spellers when competing at the County Spelling Bee on January 23rd.  The teachers, administrators, staff, 


